
COMMANDER AMPHIBIOUS TRAINING COMMAND 
UNITED STATES ATLANTIC FLEET 

U. S. Naval Amphibious Base 
Little Creek, Norfolk, Va. In reply refer to: 

WOV 151988 

Captain G. C. BALL, U. S. Navy 

Commanding Officer 

USS MONROVIA (APA-31) 
c/o Fleet Post Office 
New York, New York 

Dear Captain: 

I cordially invite you to be the guest speaker on the occasion of 

the graduation dinner of the PHIBLANT Petty Officer Leadership 
Academy. The dinner will take place at 1900, Thursday, 21 November 

and will be held in the Leadership Academy Mess in Building 3038, 

Naval Amphibious Base, Little Creek. 

The purpose of the dinner is to mark the conclusion of the four 

week course in Leadership. Remarks you have in mind concerning 

the principles of Leadership and the application of General Order 

21 would be appropriate, 

The uniform will be Service Dress Blue Bravo. Lieutenant Commander 

N. H. SCAWTHORN, USN, acting as Master of Ceremonies, will introduce 

you. 

The dinner serves as a social gathering for members of the graduating 

class and their wives. We try to afford an opportunity for the wives 

to attend as many of the functions of the Leadership Academy as 

possible in order to recognize the important part they have in the 

Navy Man’s career. 

Sincerely yours, 

Bigs Oe 

eAr Admira 
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